
 

 

 

Family update #205 
 
July 5, 2023 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 
I hope you all enjoyed the Canada Day long weekend! We are thankful to be living in Canada and 
may God continue to bless this beautiful country.  
 

Access Cards 
We are very thankful for your support in using access cards to enter Wing Kei facilities. I am glad all 
of you found it convenient and welcome this measure. The access card is a must to enhance the 
safety and quality of our care for everyone who works and lives in Wing Kei. We welcome all of you 
to apply for the access card at the reception.  
 
The access card is the key to your loved one’s home. Please keep it safe. Also, make sure no one is 
following you into the facility without the access card. Should you misplace your card, please notify 
us immediately. 
 

Thank you for your feedback – Wing Kei Village Phase 1 
Sincere thanks to those of you who came to view the floor plan layout of the resident rooms in the 
future Wing Kei Village and provided feedback. Representatives from Alberta Health Services were 
also invited for the onsite viewing and provided inputs. Your valuable suggestions will help finalize 
the design which will be both functional and attractive. 
 

Volunteers Needed 
Volunteers are an essential part of the Wing Kei team. We are very grateful for their contribution 
which cheers up the residents and helps us realize our vision of preserving and improving seniors' 
quality of life with love. 
 
We used to have more than 500 volunteers before the pandemic. Now that we are gradually 
returning to normal, we are recruiting volunteers to support our residents to enhance their quality of 
life. We have seen the joy and enjoyment of our residents in the last few weeks when the volunteers 
came.  Our current volunteer needs include:  
 

 Recreation Care Helpers 

 Mealtime Assistants 

 Garden Helpers 

 Rehab Care Helpers 

 Group Events / Live 
Performances 

If you are willing and available, fully vaccinated, and willing to do a police information check, please 
contact the Volunteer Coordinator at volunteer@wingkei.org or click here for more information. 
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Please share the information with your family members and friends as well. Your love and support 
for Wing Kei is greatly appreciated. 

 
Until our next update, please continue to enjoy the beautiful summer! 
 
I will remember the deeds of the LORD; yes, I will remember your miracles of long ago. 
I will consider all your works and meditate on all your mighty deeds. 
~ Psalms 77:11-12 NIV 

 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 


